Never Forgotten Honor Flight May13, 2018
4404 Rib Mountain Drive
Wausau, Wi. 54401

Dear Sirs;

I want to thank you for the great trip that you provided for the Vets in April. I was honored to be on
that flight and it was one of the best days of my life. Everything was planned out and nothing could
have happened that your team was not prepared for. The things we saw and the gifts we got, the way
we were treated, and how great the people were that were involved; were always first class.

I cannot thank your crew enough for this oppurtunity . I am enclosing a check that the Never Forgotten
Honor Flight can use in making the next Honor Flight as great as ours. Every Vet should have the
chance to finally get appreciated and honored.

Regards, , -
Michael Truhlar

1606 Hume Court
Marshfield, Wi. 54449
Air Force Vietnam Vet




